
                            Presidents Report—July 21, 2020


Thank you all so much for your show of confidence in electing me 
President of the Friends of the Red Feather Lakes Community Library!

I feel honored to serve this last year of my term as President of this 
esteemed group of dedicated community members.

 

I welcome our 3 newest members with enthusiasm and know they will all 
be wonderful assets to our board!


Thanks to Nancy Casadevall for all your work in getting our membership 
drive up and running with wonderful results already.


Our other main fundraiser this year will be our online auction and progress 
will be substantial after the committee meets as planned on the 22nd. 


We do have a wonderful asset to our community in our Red Feather Lakes 
Community Library and I admire the way the staff has pulled together 
during this time of pandemic to keep it functioning in a way that continues 
to serve the needs of the community. 


Our Friends Board will continue to do everything possible to support our 
fine library. We will persevere! 


Thanks to Rebecca for enabling us to meet via zoom and thanks to all of 
you for your patience as I work to fulfill my duties as President.


Tammie Miller 

Friends Board President 



